July 20, 2017

Reverend Dr. Horace Strand

Stormwater Authority of the City of Chester
419 Avenue of the States

Chester, PA 19013

RE:  Letter of Intent (the “LOT?) — Community Based Public Private Partnership (“CBP3")
between the Stormwater Authority of the City of Chester, Pennsylvania (“CSWA”) and
Corvias, LLC (f/k/a Corvias Solutions, LLC) dated January 19, 2017

Dear Dr. Strand:

This letter retroactively extends the term of the Negotiation Period provided for in the above
referenced LOT. The Negotiation Period shall now remain in effect until the earliest to occur of:
(i) the mutual execution of the PDA or other closing documents with respect to the Project, (ii)
the execution and delivery of an agreement by and between the parties to terminate this LOI, (iii)
the date that either Corvias or CSWA notifies the other in writing that it is withdrawing from
negotiations with respect to the Project, (iv) December 31, 2017, or (v) such other time as agreed
to by the parties in writing.

Please sign where indicated below and return a copy to me at your earliest convenience.

We remain extremely excited about the opportunity to work with the Stormwater Authority for the
City of Chester to develop an enduring partnership that will benefit Chester’s residents for
generations to come,

Regards,

Corvias, LLC
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Authorized Representative

Accepied and agreed to as of July 20, 2017 by:
The Stormwater Authority of the City of Chester, Pennsylvania

ALl e,

Reverend Dr. Horace Strand
Authorized Representative




